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FRIDAY 27th September 2019 

Dates for the Diary 
03/10 - Harvest Festival 

24/10 - Halloween Disco 

25/10 - Good to be Green 

25/10 - Break up for Half-term 

04/11 - Return from Half-term 

06/11 - Bonfire & Books Event 

08/11 - Pyjama Dress Up Day 

19/11 & 20/11 - Parent’s Evening 

29/11 - Parents Forum 

02/12 - INSET Day 

17/12—Breakfast with Santa 

19/12 - Good to be Green 

20/12 - Christmas Carol Extravaganza 

20/12—Break up for Christmas 

 

Dear Families 

We’ve had another #incredible week here at Cottons Farm Primary  

Academy—despite the wet weather! 

We have been really focussing on standards of presentation and children 

taking pride in their learning.  We are seeing a real improvement in this 

area and are confident this will continue to improve! If you ever want to 

see your child’s book, just ask their class teacher at the end of the day. 

Away from the classroom, it was lovely to have many of you at the  

MacMillan Coffee morning. Mr Mills has told me what a lovely event it 

was and we will soon be able to let you know how much money we 

raised. 

Finally, on Wednesday CFPA had its first football match in a while.  The 

team performed well given it was their first game and I was very proud of 

their team work, respect and high effort. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Attendance 
EVERY day at school counts!  Be on time at quarter to nine! 

Class attendance for this week:- 

Caterpillars — 89% 

Gruffalos — 92% 

Fantastic Foxes — 98% 

The Explorers — 97% 

The Hobbits — 96% 

Uniforms 
Correct uniform should be worn at all times - please check with 

the office if you are unsure what this involves.  If  

financing of correct uniform is ever an  

issue, please do come and speak to someone con-

fidentially - we always try to help where we can.  

Please also ensure your child comes to school in a 

coat every day now the  

weather has changed.  

Harvest Festival 
On Thursday 3rd October at 9:30am we will be going over to  

St Stephen’s Church to take part in a Harvest festival service.  The 

children will be performing songs and there will be a Harvest Talk 

from the vicar. 

 

We would love it if you could join us at the celebration!  We’d 

also be delighted if you could help us walk 

the children to the church!   

 

We will be collecting Harvest donations as 

well to give to the Padley Centre.  Please 

see the separate letter with further details 

and send your donations in with the  

children. 



 

Hall of Fame! 


